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Unificationists in Los Angeles kicked off their outreach activities on March 29, 2015, and have one more 
week to go. Hiroshi Inose, newly appointed Itinerary Worker for the United States, visited from New 
York and shared internal guidance on April 1 for two volunteers who came from out of state. He 
explained that guests will be growing along with the outreach participants, and listening to them is just as 
important as teaching them. He encouraged participants to sincerely pray for them, and God will provide 
them with what they need. 
 
That same day, six members of the outreach team set out to speak with students at a local community 
college. Thirteen students listened to a Divine Principle introduction, and five of them made appointments 
to learn more. 
 
Tomoko Taira, a member of the outreach team, said, “I met some guests since I started participating in 
outreach this week. It is interesting that they have similar problems than I do, which they and I want to 
overcome. For example, a guest told me that he wants to make a good contribution for the sake of the 
world, but he is thinking about how to make money first, and it is his main concern. By listening to him, I 
felt his attitude reflected my own mind, which is kind of focusing external things first. By having this 
experience, I determined to overcome and start relating with guests with the heart of a parent.” 
 
 


